
SCOGGINS VALLEY PARK & 
TUALATIN RIVER ACCESS PROJECTS

PROJECT OVERVIEW

Washington County Parks manages the popular Scoggins Valley Park with Hagg Lake at its center. Since the reservoir 
was built in the early 1970s there has been demand for a public campground, and now we’ll retrofit a 32-acre area as 
a campground.   
 
Eagle Landing Park is an important link within the network of public access points for the Tualatin River Water Trail. 
Due to prior storm damage, the existing river access infrastructure was removed. This project will build a new 
facility to re-establish recreational access to the river.  

JOIN US!

Visit our website:     www.washcoparks.org                         Questions?    washcoparks.org/contact-us

FOR MORE INFORMATION


